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DISTRICT OF CHETWYND
REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING
INFORMATION ITEMS
DATE: October 19,2015

The Royal Canadian Legion Letter dated October 1, 2015 re: Remembrance Day Ceremonies 2015
Union of BC Municipalities Letter dated October 2, 2015 re: Thank You to Doug Fleming for
Serving as a Scrutineer at the 2015 UBCM Convention

Ministry of Agriculture Discussion Paper and Proposed Minister’s Bylaw Standards dated
September 14, 2015 re: Regulating Agri-tourism and Farm Retail Sales in the Agricultural Land
Reserve

Terus Construction Ltd. Letter received October 9, 2015 re: Thank You for Attending the Terus
Reception on September 23" during UBCM.

District of Chetwynd Membership Certificate for 2015/2016 from the Chamber of Commerce



